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WORLD YOUTH DAY 2016 
Krakow, Poland ~ July 19 – August 3, 2016 
By Invitation of Pope Francis…
Be one of the 800,000 young adults from over 

190 countries gathered to celebrate their relationship with Jesus 
and each other!  Deadline for registration is October 16, 
2015.  Register now to avoid disappointment!  For more 
information contact Fr. Brian or Fr. Pat Woods at 705-674-
2727 ext. 250 or pwoods@diocesecentre.com 
 

Parish life for the week … 
Monday, June 29-July 5, 2015 

Monday, 29 ~ Parish office closed ~ 
7:30 -9:30 pm AA Men’s Group (small hall) 

Tuesday, 30 No 12:05 pm Mass – Cancelled -  
8-10 pm - AA Unity Group (small hall) 

Wednesday, 
July 1 

~ Parish office closed ~ 
No 12:05 pm Mass – Cancelled – Canada Day 
6:30 – 8:30 pm  Al-Anon Serenity Group (small hall) 

Thursday, 2 12:05 pm Mass 
1:30 – 2:30 pm Al-Anon Family Group (small hall) 

Friday, 3 12:05 pm Mass 
Saturday, 4 2:00 pm Wedding (Leblanc & Manderson) 

5:00 pm Mass  
Sunday, 5 9:30 am Mass  

11:00 am Mass  

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
► The Family Enrichment Centre Board & Staff invite 
you to join us for a closing Mass to celebrate with gratitude our 
years of service in our community.  Thursday, September 17, 
2015 at 7:00 pm at Holy Redeemer Church, 1887 Bancroft 
Drive. Due to space restrictions please RSVP by June 30th to: 
Micheline (705) 897-6224 or mkolp@personainternet.com ► 
Dinner at La Porte des Eaux/The Water Gate, 1534 Pioneer 
Road, Sunday, June 28th from 4:30-9:00 p.m. Dinner includes 
lasagna, salad, garlic bread, coffee/juice. Film — Pope Pius 
XII - Under the Roman Sky. Tickets: $12.00/ adult-
$5.00/child. For information, please call 705-523-1437.  
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
 

 
Tuesday, June 30 
Genesis 19:15-29; Matthew 8:23-27. 
Mass – cancelled 
Wednesday, July 1 
Genesis 21:5, 8-20a; Matthew 8:28-34. 
Mass – cancelled – due to Canada Day celebrations  
Thursday, July 2                   
Genesis 22:1b-19; Matthew 9:1-8. 
Don Uguccioni by Amelia & Killian de Blacam 
Giulia Pascoli by the Jefkins Family 

Friday, July 3
Ephesians 2:19-22; John 20:24-29. 
Julienne & Don Gagnon by Gilles Huneault & Family 
Anniv. for William Weir Sr. by Peggy & Tony Sottile 
Saturday, July 4 
Genesis 27:1-5, 15-29; Matthew 9:14-17. 
Carl Piette by Yollande Hosak 
Joseph & Joyce Ciardullo by Dina Ciardullo & Family 
Sunday, July 5  
Ezekiel 2:2-5; 2 Corinthians 12:7-10; Mark 6:1-6a. 
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
In Memory & Thanksgiving by the Cuomo Family 
Muriel Emmerson by the Emmerson Family  
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY REPORT June 23/15 

Sunday Collections (156 envelopes; $23.38 average) 
Loose Offerings 
PADP – Offerings (26 donors: $25.20 average) 

$3,647.30 
$237.85 
$655.00 

Heating System (7 envelopes)   $1,850.00 
Building Fund (3 envelopes)   $40.00 
The operational needs of our parish are sustained solely 
by parishioner bequests, donations of time, talent and 

treasure – Thank you to all! 
 
The parish is running with a deficit.  The Finance 
Committee is asking you to consider increasing your 
weekly donation by $5.00 so the parish can continue 
to meet its financial obligations.  Thank you to all 
those who are responding to the request for increased 
revenues.       
 
Summertime is here…  
The parishioners of Christ the King have 
always proven to be dedicated to the needs 

of the parish and for this we 
say a sincere thank you!  As 
supporters of the church we 
must remember that our 
parish still functions during 
the summer. The ordinary 

expenses you incur while away from your home during the 
summer are very much the same as those needed to 
maintain our church.  For parishioners who would like to 
register for the pre-authorized donation program (PADP), 
application forms are available at the main entrance of the 
church.  If you have any questions, please call the parish 
office at 705-674-6447.   Bequests from wills and estates 
have been a wonderful surprise, so in advance, thank you 
for remembering the Church of Christ the King in your 
will. 
 
PLEASE turn the page of this bulletin and 
review our list of donors.  We want you to drop 
by their place of business and support them as 
needed, thank you.  We really appreciate their 
support!  

The Thirteenth Sunday 

in Ordinary Time 
June 28, 2015 

 
PARISH NEWS 

KIDS’ KORNER…  
Jesus understood how precious life is. 
Because Jairus believed in Jesus, God's 
Son restored life and health to Jairus’s 
daughter. Pray with our children for the 
grace to believe in the power of Jesus’ 
love, always. 

 
REST IN PEACE 
Please remember in your prayers, the following                   
people who have died: 

Josephine Archibald, sister of Tony Sottile 
Jacqueline “Jacquie” Geoffrey 

Anna O’Brien 
Monique “Monica” Radicioni 

Agata Zambelli 
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light 

shine upon them. 
 
We wish to congratulate the following children, 
who were baptized in our parish last Sunday: 

Ava Heidi Recollet 
Dustin James Recollet 

Derrick Wesley Cash Manitowabi 
 

Welcome back Fr. Brendan Doherty!  Fr. 
Brendan will be back in residency at Christ the 
King and will be covering for Fr. Brian who is 
on vacation for the month of July. We are 
grateful to have you back. 

 

Keep helping us with our Family Tree.  We received 
a call from a parishioner who is a member of J.P. 
Coulson’s family.  J.P. Coulson was a businessman and 
hotelier who around 1937 opened the Coulson Hotel in 
downtown Sudbury.  He later went on to own hotels in 
the Ottawa area as well.   At all bulletin boards of the 
church we still have a list of the people present at a 
meeting to organize the original parish in 1915. Can you 
add the names of their off-spring? 
We are having a BBQ social event around noon hour, at 

our church, on Saturday, August 15th.  
Please plan on attending this event which 
will coincide with the 1915 meeting when a 
group of parishioners made a commitment 

to build the parish of Christ the King.  More details will 
be announced during our summertime Masses.     

C.W.L. News… Congratulations to the St. David School 
graduates Letoya Esquimaux and Kristina 
Polegato who received the C.W.L. award for 
Christian Leadership. 

Comfy cosy… everywhere even in the rectory.  
Remember the proceeds of the C.W.L. 50/50 draw go to 
replace the heating system in the rectory.  Maximum prize 
$3,000.00; tickets $5.00 each.  Tickets are being sold now by 
any active C.W.L. member, the parish office, or by 
contacting Catherine @ 705-675-8886 or Mary @ 705-675-
5490.  Sold tickets stubs may be returned via the collection 
basket.  Please mark your envelope C.W.L. with your name 
and phone number, insert your ticket stubs along with the 
corresponding money & seal.  Deposit your envelop in the 
weekend collection basket.  Tickets will also be on sale after 
all Masses during the weekend of July 18-19th weekend and 
the August 8-9th weekend of 2015.   
Don’t forget… to collect those good items as 
our yard sale is Saturday, October 3rd and 
would appreciate receiving those good items.    
Thank you & God Bless you for your support in our 

endeavors.  Have a wonderful summer! 

 
Our parish office will be closed on 
Wednesday, July 1st for Canada Day 
celebrations.  We wish you a great day! 

 
Church Bulletin Advertising... Liturgical Publications will 
be setting up the advertisements for our church bulletin.  The 
advertising begins in August 2015 and supports this bulletin 
service for our parish.  Call Liturgical Publications @ 1-800-
268-2637.  Thank you to all of our advertisement sponsors! 
 

Thank you to all who have donated to the heating 
system fundraiser thus far.  We’d like to 
complete this project before the summer is over.  
Please donate to this project.  Envelopes are 
available at all entrances of the church. Thank 

You!  
 
The Meat Pie fundraiser was a great success. 
Thank you to all who participated.  We sold over 
232 pies, hopefully this will be back in the fall.   
We are now selling butter tarts.  One dozen is only $12! 
Place your orders today by calling the parish office. 
 
A marriage at our parish…  

On Saturday, June 20th, Christopher Stanley Kohut, 
son of David Kohut & Marlene Whalen, married 

Kailyn Amanda Zambelli, daughter of Normand 
Zambelli & Rosanne Moreau. 
We wish to congratulate Chris & Kailyn on their 

marriage, and wish them a lifetime of love, peace and 

happiness. 
 
This is our last bulletin until September.  Scheduled 
Masses will be posted on the Church bulletin boards.   
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Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory

HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES
HERBERTHERBERT
          FISHERIES          FISHERIES

11:00AM to 7:00PM

1942 Regent St. S.
705-222-1942

HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA
705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD
SUITES
705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

www.mollymaid.ca

(705 ) 673-8400
Contact us today for a free in-home estimate:

sudbury@mollymaid.ca

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

                Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS




